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CIVIC CENTER MODERNIZATION PHASE 1 – NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 

 

SUNNYVALE, California – The construction of Phase 1 of the New Sunnyvale Civic Center 

project, located at the corner of El Camino Real and Mathilda Avenue, is expected to start 

December 2, 2020 with project completion by April 2023. Standard work hours are Monday 

through Friday, 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM. Construction updates will be communicated as 

construction progresses. 

 

 
Construction Map 

Prior to start of construction the City shall post “No Parking” signs in areas where 

construction activities will occur.  Parking will be restricted to allow for construction vehicle 

access only. Please see the posted signs for exact hours and locations as they may vary 

according to scheduled construction tasks. 
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All other parking restrictions, including no parking for street cleaning, will still be in effect. 

The City’s Construction Management team will be working to minimize any impact but 

expect a few traffic delays during construction. For additional information, please visit the 

project’s webpage at https://sunnyvale.ca.gov/business/projects/civic.htm. We thank you in 

advance for your cooperation and support of this project. 
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